
       2020 Quilt Challenge: Show ‘n Tell in July and August  

The 2020 Challenge Committee is offering two opportunities for Washington Star 

Quilt Guild quilters to Show ‘n Tell about their twenty something art work: at the 

Zoom July 6th Business Meeting and at the annual August picnic.  

Here is what you do For the July 6th business meeting: 

Email a photo of your entry to WSQG@washingtonstarsquiltguild.com with 2020 

Challenge Quilt in the subject line. List your first and last name with the quilt 

name. Include a few lines describing your 2020 challenge art… Just like we do for 

the regular Show ’n Tell. 

Send your entry by 5 p.m. July 4th. 

You may talk about your entry during the Challenge Show ‘n Tell segment at the 

July Business Meeting.  

For the August Picnic please bring your 2020 Quilt Challenges for an in- person 

showing. There is still time to create an art piece for this event.  Check the 

website for directions under Challenges. 

A drawing for four $25 gift cards will be during the August picnic. You do not have 

to be present to win. Just show your quilt at the Zoom meeting or in person at the 

picnic. The committee would like the on-line quilts to be viewed again at the 

picnic, if possible. 

We look forward to seeing your 2020 Challenge Quilts on-line and in person.  

(Please watch for information from the August Picnic Committee.)  

The Challenge committee: Diane Weeden, Betty Bird, Jerri Thomas, Lana Russ 
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